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DIS-GLO! UPDATE
Thank you to everyone who so

enthusiastically took part in the Safari
Stomp, there were some amazing masks
and super roars from all the children.

The event raised just over £1000 and we
are now working with Mrs Smith to

allocate the fundraising to one of the
items on the wish list!

Our next event is the Dis-Glo which will
now take place on Friday 21 November.

Michelle, Nikki & Gem

The Dis-Glo date has changed and will
now be on Friday 21 November, still with

Get Up and Groove providing the
entertainment.

We really need more volunteers to be
able to put this event on, you can sign
up to support when you purchase your
child’s disco ticket or email us at the

address below.  THANK YOU.

CLICK HERE TO BUY TICKETS!

STAY IN TOUCH
FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK: WWW.FACEBOOK.COM/BEARWOODPFA

EMAIL US TO SIGN UP AS A VOLUNTEER: BEARWOODPFA@GMAIL.COM

SPOTLIGHT ON... EASYFUNDRAISING
Easyfundraising is a free app which means you can support our
fundraising when you shop online.  It is EASY to use and if you
download it before the 31 October and select Bearwood Primary &
Nursery PFA as your cause, we will automatically receive a £2
donation - FREE.
So far £1,075.20 has been raised via the app but with Christmas shopping time
approaching there is so much opportunity for this to go up, and help us support the
school to provide equipment and experiences for our children.

Download the Easyfundraising app onto your phone

Our PFA gets a £2 bonus each time this happens before 31st
October

Enable the Donation Reminder on the app and get reminders on
your browser while you shop

You shop, brands donate, our children benefit!

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/bearwoodschoolpfa/?event=event&eventId=104690
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/bearwoodschoolpfa/?event=event&eventId=104690

